
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

Friday 1st December 2023 

Fairfield News  

   Attendance 

The highest attendance for the 
week was achieved by… 

 
Dosbarth Thomas 99% 

Fantastic!! 
Bendigedig!! 

 
 

Please make sure you inform the 
school of any necessary 

absence. 
 

 

    

Week ahead 

6th December  
 Christmas Fayre 

7th December 
 Immersive Christmas 

Experience – Years 5 
& 6 

Not long until the Christmas Fayre, we can't wait to see you there! 
Just a reminder that this will be a Cash Only event. 

And don't forget to get your raffle tickets and jolly bags into school 
before the fayre. If you need more, please ask in the main reception. 

Thank you for all the generous tombola donations received today. 
There will be a cake stall at the Fayre and we would be very grateful for any 

delicious shop bought or homemade cake donations. Please send in any 
donations from Monday 4th December. 

A big thank you to everyone for helping us to ensure that this Christmas 
Fayre will be a successful one! 

   


